
 
 
 

GIFTS THAT KEEP ON GIVING 
 
Since Cyclone Pam hit Vanuatu in March 2015, the Liberty for the Nations ‘Life Changer 
Permanent Shelter Project’ has been replacing destroyed homes in remote villages with safe, 
permanent housing.  Jon Blake, who is managing the project, consulted with relief agencies and 
remote communities immediately after the cyclone and created a very economical and sturdy 
little home design with a simple process of pre-fabrication and assembly.  Local building teams 
trained specifically to prepare and build these homes will have constructed over 200 of them by 
September 2016, in the islands Tanna and Efate.  As many houses as possible will have new 
water tanks.  For most families, the small houses will be the first secure, cyclone-safe homes 
they have ever owned.  All of this has been made possible by the generous donations of 
Australian friends and partnering groups.  The houses are built for just $2,000 each, including all 
transportation costs from Australia to their destination. 
  

   
 

New homes are gifts that keep on giving! 
 
The local Liberty for the Nations (Liberty People) team in Vanuatu continues to do an amazing 
job serving communities in many other ways as well, since the devastating cyclone. In addition to 
the small houses, more than 44 kilometres of roof iron sheets (1,070 roof kits), hundreds of 
thousands of meals, bags of blankets, linen and clothing sent in shipping containers from 
Australia have been distributed.  The disaster has been an ongoing opportunity to shine Christ’s 
love!  God always has a REDEMPTIVE plan (2 Corinthians 5:17-21).  Just as God was (in Jesus) 
redeeming and reconciling the world to Himself, He has now GIVEN TO US the ministry of 
reconciling this world to Him.  This is at the heart of the work.  We invite you to join us! 

 
CONTACT LIBERTY FOR THE NATIONS.  HELP REBUILD VANUATU! 

 
Liberty People 
PO Box 441 
Salamander Bay NSW 2317 

  office@lftn.net 

www.libertypeople.com.au 
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